
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

05 July 2019           

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN  

 

 

 

 

 

Re: Letter of Reference  

 

Systems Interface successfully completed the Installation, Commissioning and attended Flight 

Check for the ILS Replacement project at Ireland West Airport Knock.  

 

Systems Interface worked closely with the Engineering and Safety Management team, they 

provided an excellent standard of work both in engineering and also Project Management, as a 

result the project was delivered in time and delivered to a high standard.  

 

We have no hesitation in recommending Systems Interface to future customers, we were extremely 

satisfied with the professional management and commitment for the entire Systems Interface 

Team.  

 

Your Sincerely,  

 

 

 
 

 
Jim Corry, Head of Technical Services 
Ireland West Airport,  
Charlestown, 
Co. Mayo, 
Republic of Ireland.  F12 P8P9  


